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Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

The city council approved the Bell Tower for Epiphany Cathedral which is not going to be an
asset to the congregation of the church. There is already a bell on top of the church. Please
look into this matter. A higher roof, Bell Tower and construction of an addition to the church
are totally unnecessary modifications. The bell tower is a duplication because we already have
a bell, we are already very limited on parking and now they want to do construction so we lose
parking. Venice is a small island and there is no room for a bell tower and fewer parking
spaces.
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